
 

             
 

NMCC to Offer a 10-Hour Construction  
Industry Outreach Training 

 
 

Aroostook County  -  Northern Maine Community College will be holding a two-day  
OSHA 10-hour construction industry outreach training course on February 20 & 21.  
NMCC instructors are authorized by OSHA to conduct this construction program. 
They've spent decades in the construction field and know how to help participants make 
jobs safer and more efficient.    
 
 This course will take participants step-by-step through key sections of OSHA’s 
construction standard, as well as teach them how to effectively implement this standard at 
their work site.  Participants will learn how to make sure their job sites stand up to the 
scrutiny of OSHA’s Focused Inspection Program.  
 
 The training will be held on Wednesday and Thursday, February 20-21, from 9:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the College.  The cost is $99, which includes all materials.  After 
successful completion of the training, students who registered through the NMCC 
continuing education division will receive 1.0 CEUs.   
 
 For more information or to register, contact NMCC’s continuing education 
division by calling (207) 768-2745 or by e-mailing npoulin@nmcc.edu.    
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